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RecepƟon -  Jaxon for always trying so hard during our phonics sessions. 
Ruby for being more confident to answer quesƟons during carpet Ɵme. 
Year 1 -  OƟs for having brilliant manners and being so polite. 
Grace for great listening skills during carpet Ɵme. 
Year 2 -  Louie for being an amazing role model on the playground. 
Caitlyn for excellent contribuƟons during class discussions. 
Year 3 - Arthur for being so enthusiasƟc and engaged in all learning. 
Sam  for seƫng  a brilliant example and impressing everyone in French 
lessons. 
Year 4 - William for being a great role model to others, always helping out and looking aŌer others. 
Darcie for having such a posiƟve aƫtude and approach to her math’s lessons and always pushing herself to 
do well. 
Year 5 -  Daisy for always being kind and supporƟve to her friends. 
Rhys for always answering lots of quesƟon in class. 
Year 6 -  Tom for working so hard on his reading. 
Zach for puƫng 110% into everything. 
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We have enjoyed seeing more signs of Spring this week, especially the beauƟful  
sunshine, which we have definitely made the most of!  
On Tuesday, Year 4 had a Geography field trip to Hereford. Before leaving they planned out the 
route on an OS map, before arriving in town and visiƟng different places to find out what  
ameniƟes there are for people visiƟng our city. All staff on the trip were impressed with the way in 
which the children behaved as they navigated the city and were praised by different 
members of the public for being polite and respecƞul at all Ɵmes. What a credit to the school—well 
done Year 4! 

RecepƟon have been lucky enough to go to Lambing Live and they had a fabulous Ɵme!  
Although they didn’t get to see any lambs being born on this occasion, they were able to 
stroke some lambs that had been born that morning! The children learnt all about different 
crops and animals and showcased their photos and singing brilliantly in today’s CelebraƟon 
Assembly Showcase.  
This week Year 3 have been busy learning about branching databases in compuƟng. They 
found that they were able to classify animals just by using yes/no quesƟons! Next week they 

are going to be building on their knowledge to draw their own version, I can't wait to see what 
they come up with! 
A huge thank you to all who aƩended our Well-Being Wednesday event this week! We had a 
great turnout, with lots of great discussions taking place. Our Young Hopefuls were also on 
hand with a great smoothie sale and the book sales have meant that we have received 23 

free books for school! Well done to all involved and for your ongoing support.  
Keep your eyes peeled for more informaƟon during the next few weeks around a new app that we will be  
using in school called ‘My Child At School.’ This will be phased in over the next couple of months and offers lots of exciƟng 
new tools to streamline how we work—more informaƟon to follow!  
 
With best wishes for a lovely weekend, parƟcularly to all the female role models we are lucky 
enough to have in our lives.  
 
Elissa Vigus 
Headteacher 



 

The winners this week are….                                    

Rupert 

Figgy 

The winners this week are….      
Louie 

Class Trophy: Year 3 
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The winner this week: 

Teds 
Class Trophy: Year 2 

 Calendar of Events 

31st Year 1 PE 
Year 4 Outdoor Learning 

  

1st RecepƟon PE 
Year 5 Football Coach 

 

2nd Year 3 PE & Swimming 
Year 6 PE 

 
 

3rd RecepƟon Outdoor Learning 
Year 2 PE 

4th Year 4 PE 
Year 5 PE 

CelebraƟon Assembly Whole School 
Song 

Easter Disco With Egg Hunt 
(4:30pm—6pm) 

 

EASTER  

DISCO  

& 

EGG HUNT 

FRIDAY 4TH APRIL 

4:30PM – 6PM 


